
DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY, 

  PANJAB UNIVERSITY,CHANDIGARH 

 
       

                                       March 12, 2020. 

 

 

             NOTICE 

 
This has reference to the circular in respect of 7

th 
Anthropology Colloquium by 

Dr. Ginger L Franklin, USA on 16-03-2020 in the Department of Anthropology, 

Panjab University, Chandigarh, has been postponed, in view of an Advisory to 

avoid large gatherings on campus, due to the threat of the Novel Coronavirus 

(COVID-19), received from UGC vide D.O. No. F.No.1-14/2020 (Website) 

dated 5
th

 March, 2020.   
 

Inconvenience is regretted. 

 

 

 

Dr. Kewal Krishan 

Chairperson 

 


